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Dear Ms. Buchan: 

RE: Year 2000 Readiness 

Gulf Power Company's response to Commissioner's Garcia's letter January 20, 
1999, regarding Year 2000 readiness is below. Also, Gulf has Year 2000 
information on our website at WWW. GULFPOWER.COM that the general public 
can access. 

General Planning Question # Overall Status 

Staae of Preparations Percent Completion Estimated Completion Date 

Inventory 100 
Assessment 100 
Remediationnesting 85 

Sincerely, 

C?:.IJ ?usan D. Ritenour 
CV? L s s i s t a n t  Secretary and Assistant Treasurer 
EAG I 
I I- 

- - - c c :  Beggs and Lane 
Jeffrey A. Stone, Esquire SEC I 

kWJ@i 
PIT& Florida Public Service Commission ' 8 

Blanca S. Bay0 

07/01 /97 
07/01 /98 
06/01 /99 


